
Dear students, 
  
You may be aware that an alleged racist incident involving a UCL medical student was 
reported in the online student publication, The Tab, in October. We understand that some 
students have asked for comment from UCLMS. We cannot comment specifically whilst the 
episode is under investigation with UCL Misconduct, but would take this opportunity to 
reiterate our unequivocal message that UCL Medical School does not tolerate racism or 
discrimination towards members of our community, patients or the public.  
  
If you do experience or witness any racism or discrimination we encourage you to report it 
via the medical school’s Raising Concerns website, UCL’s Report + Support, or discuss it with 
a member of staff you trust. 
  
We will pass alleged incidents to UCL for investigation, with potential serious sanctions 
where cases are proven. Please always conduct yourself with kindness and professionalism; 
you are ambassadors for yourselves, the University and your future profession.  
  
The MBBS Senior Leadership Team 
UCLMS Equality, Diversity & Inclusion Staff Co-chairs 
 


